
 

 

 

 

 

Dear members, 

In this newsletter you will find information about the VET for EI project meeting, June 26-27 

in Braga. 

                     

  

During this second project meeting: 

1) Country reports were presented and discussed 

2) A presentation was given by professionals during a visit to the Cerebral Palsy centre 

that is also involved in the local early intervention teams in Braga.   

3) The next project phase, the tasks for each partner to be performed, has been given 

extensive attention and was defined.  
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4) The next meeting in Birmingham was planned, both in time and on contents. During 

this meeting the first training course with/for physiotherapists will take place. The 

Physiotherapists will visit the Centre for Movement Disorders and have a tour of 

the Physiotherapy facilities at Birmingham City University’s new campus in 

Edgbaston. They will also have the opportunity to hear about the work of 

Birmingham City University’s Multiple Birth Centre and the relationship between 

multiple birth and Cerebral Palsy. 

5) Participants also received their certificate of attendance. There was also some time for 

cultural visits in and around Braga as can be seen from the photos below: 

                                                               

  

  

   

 

      



  

  

For the next phase of the project a suite of online modules will be developed under pre-

determined topics related to early intervention and these will be reviewed in Birmingham in 

November.  Each partner will develop a National Advisory Board who will help to review 

resources and materials and ensure integrity and rigour within the project. 

  

 


